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May 16, 2016 
 
Dear Director of County Departments of Social Services: 
 
Ref: Child Care Subsidy Allocation for SFY 2016 
 
Pursuant to the Uniform Guidance, 2 CFR 200, which establishes requirements and responsibilities in Subpart F. Federal 
Agencies and Pass-Through Entities, the Division of Child Development must provide you with the following information 
relative to funding provided in the above mentioned allocation for State Fiscal Year 2016.   
 
Where appropriate, the Division requires that you also provide this information to your sub recipient contractors. (You are 
not required to send this information to child care providers.)   
 
CFDA Title:   Child Care Development Block Grant 
CFDA#:    93.575 
Award #’s:   G1501NCCCDF, G1601NCCCDF  
Award Name:   Child Care Development Fund 
Award Year(s):   2015, 2016 
Research & Development: No 
Federal Agency:  USDHHS/Administration for Children & Families 
 
CFDA Title:   Temporary Assistance for Needed Families & TANF Contingency 
CFDA#:    93.558 
Award #’s:   1501 NC TANF, 1601 NCTANF 
Award Name:   Temporary Assistance for Needed Families and TANF Contingency 
Award Year(s):   205-2016- Regular TANF 
Research & Development: No 
Federal Agency:  USDHHS/Administration for Children & Families 
 
CFDA Title:   IV-E Foster Care 
CFDA#:                93.658 
Award #’s:   1501NCFOST, 1601NCFOST 
Award Name:   IV-E Foster Care 
Award Year(s):   2015, 2016 
Research & Development: No 
Federal Agency:  USDHHS/Administration for Children & Families 
 
You may contact me at 919.527-6511 or at Janice.Fain@dhhs.nc.gov if you have questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Janice Fain, DCDEE Administration Section Chief 
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